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16 March 2025

To the Arran-Elderslie Council,

The Chesley Kinettes have been approached by some residents of Chesley to request the

possible procurement of an off-leash dog park.

Although the club is in the preliminary planning stages the thought would be a large fenced in

partially shaded area with picnic tables, a garbage bin, and dog park equipment. For this project we

requestfrom the Municipality permission, an appropriate iocation, and on-going maintenance (grass

cutting, garbage pick-up, etc.). The club is willing and able to raise funds for this initiative as well as act as

project manager. We plan to apply to local grants (including but not limited to Spruce the Bruce Product

and Experience Development Grant) and may request a loan from the Municipality to complete the

project.

ldeally we would like to see this project completed this summer 2025. We think it would be a fun

addition to the Chesley Homecoming Fesfivities. With the exception of the planning and fundraising the

installation will be hired contractors.

Thank-you for your consideration for this project. Feel free to contact Deanna Harvie with any questions

or concerns.

dea n naha rvie (o hotmail.com

519-372-5135

Deanno Horvie ond Jasmin Sloan

Kinette Club of Chesley


